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A beautiful journey is coming to an end!

The project was aimed to work crosscurricularly on: Citizenship - to respect themselves and other people; Anti-covid rules; Environmental education - waste sorting out and reduction, recycling, energy saving, sustainable mobility; Digital literacy - esafety.

We achieved all our goals because our cooperation was based on mutual respect, hard work and new ideas. That’s why some collaborative activities were added on the way but everything was done according to our time schedule. We celebrated Christmas, SID, World Water Day, Earth Day and World Environment Day. All of our common products and the other tasks were integrated to our school curriculum.

According to the questionnaires that the kids, the parents and the teachers answered and the analyses that were made by my colleagues, everyone benefited from this project and that’s amazing. We are looking forward to our next project!

 Amiche, φίλες, friends see you soon!!!

